
 

NP/LL 18.09.19 

Settling In Meetings 

Wednesday 25th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A fantastic start to the new school year – children have come in looking smart and are 

ready for their learning.  

We would like to invite you into school next Wednesday 25th September after school 

for a Settling In Meeting 

3.30 – 4.00pm 

All parents will initially meet in the hall where Mr Brown will talk about our school vision, 

ethos and values.  

4.00 – 4.20pm and 4.20 – 4.40pm 

This will be followed by two identical presentations, one at 4pm and the other at 

4.20pm, for; 

- Foundation parents/carers in Lions and Tigers classroom with Miss Cox and Mr 

de Lancy Green 

- Year 1/2 parents/carers in Zebras classroom with Mrs Cobb, Mrs Kirby and 

Miss Thompson 

- Year 3/4 parents/carers in Mercury classroom with Mr Richards, Mrs Waite and 

Mrs Nyland 

- Year 5 parents/carers in Pluto classroom with Miss Fitzpatrick and Mrs Pollitt 

- Year 6 parents/carers in Neptune classroom with Mr Green and Miss Gibaud 

This will enable parents to attend two different phase/year presentations if necessary.  

Children 

Giraffes classroom will be available for any children in Foundation or Years 1 and 2 

whose parents are attending meetings – supervised by staff. 

Saturn classroom will be available for any children in Years 3, 4, 5 or 6 whose parents 

are attending meetings – supervised by staff. 

We look forward to seeing you next week. If you are unable to attend this meeting, the 

presentations shared will be available on our website. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Mr Paul Brown  

 
 


